November 9, 1977

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Kolligian
1048 East Second Street
Brooklyn, New York 11230

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kolligian:
Thank you for your generous donation of $10.00, which

you kindly gave in lieu of flowers to St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral.

With prayers,

The Very Reverend
Father Khajag Barsamian
Acting Canon Sacrist
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